Town of Mendon
Board of Health
20 Main Street
Mendon, Massachusetts 01756
Telephone: (508) 634-2656 Fax: (508) 478-8241
E-mail address boh@mendonma.gov

Town of Mendon
Title V Regulation
Title V Inspectors Prohibited from Repairing Septic Systems Which They Inspected

In the interest of Public Health and homeowner, the Mendon Board of Health requires all repairs
to a septic system compelled by a failed Title V Inspection, be completed by a licensed installer
who has had no participation in the Title V inspection for said property.

A request for a variance to the regulation may be petitioned in writing by the homeowner.
Request may be made for the following reasons:

1. Repairs require immediate action; delay would create a health issue.
2. System requires only a minor adjustment at no cost to the homeowner.
3. Other — valid hardship — must be clarified.

Penalties:
Violators of this regulation may be fined up to $300.00 for each violation per day.
This regulation was adopted on November 7, 2018 and will be effective November 7, 2018.
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